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07 November 2024 
 
K Stewart 
fyi-request-28708-34b50326@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Ref: OIA 116585 
 
Tēnā koe K Stewart 
 
Official Information Act request: Contracts between MOJ and Community Law 
Canterbury 
 
Thank you for your email to the Ministry of Justice (the Ministry) of 9 October 2024, 
requesting under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), information relating to contracts 
between MOJ and Community Law Canterbury. Specifically, you requested: 

 
1. A copy of the current contracts (including any amendments) between the Ministry 
of Justice and Community Law Canterbury/Te Ture Whanui O Waitaha Incorporated. 
This includes, but is not limited to, the general legal services contract and the Family 
Legal Advice and Information Service contract.  
2. Information relating to any audits undertaken by the MOJ to ensure contracted 
targets are being met.  
3. Information on any other steps taken by MOJ to ensure information provided by 
Community Law Canterbury is accurate. 

 
Pursuant to section 15(1) of the Act, the Ministry has decided to grant your request. 
However, it will take us some time to prepare the information for release. We will send you 
the information by no later than 29 November 2024. There are five documents being 
prepared for release by the Ministry. Some information is withheld under section 9(2)(a) to 
protect the privacy of natural persons; and some information is withheld under section 
9(2)(ba)(i) to protect information subject to an obligation of confidence as its release would 
prejudice the supply of similar information. I apologise for any inconvenience this delay may 
cause you. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Media & Social Media Manager, Joe 
Locke at media@justice.govt.nz 
 
If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Act. The Office of the Ombudsman may be 
contacted by email at info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phone on 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Louise Ainsley 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx


Manager, Ministerial Services 


